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TWGHSs C.Y. Ma Memorial College
Activity Circular 133/22-23
Briefing Sessions of STEAM Tour (The Greater Bay Area)

13th June 2023
Dear Parents

In order to let our students know more about the development of The Greater Bay area and STEAM
education, Tseng Hin Pei Charity Fund Limited has organised the STEAM Tour (The Greater Bay Area).
We are pleased to inform you that your child has been invited to take part in the tour. For the details of

the briefing sessions of the tour, please refer to the Chinese version.

Please return the signed reply slip to Miss Leung Yuk Lan on 15t™ June 2023 (Thursday). Please feel free
to contact our Vice Principal, Miss Leung Yuk Lan on 2443 9833 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Chan Miu Ha

Principal

Note: In caseofanydiscrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chineseversion shall prevail.



